
On Fri, Oct 7, 2022, 2:15 PM Melissa Beattie <contactus@vihamiami.org> wrote: 
 
Mr Thomas Mooney, 
Mr Jim Bodnar, 
Mr Sam Sheldon, 
Mr Jason Hagopian, 
Mr Scott Diffenderfer, 
Mrs Sarah Giller Nelson, 
Mr Orlando Comas, 
Mr Alexander Gorlin, 
  
Good afternoon, 
  
I am writing to you on behalf of the Venetian Islands Homeowners Association 
(VIHA), to express that we are strongly opposed to the construction of the proposed 
large/tall homes on Century lane. 
  
With most neighborhoods, variability in size and design of homes can be harmonized. 
But in the case of Century lane, a tiny unique street with just a few single family homes, 
it is inconceivable that these proposed projects would  “fit in” and look tasteful. 
  
We fully support the position taken by BIRA, put forth in the attached BIRA resolution. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to consider our position and our concerns. 
  
Melissa Beattie 
President of the Venetian Islands Homeowners Association 

 


